South’s Having A (Disco) Ball!

Our disco-themed Homecoming 21-22 is coming up so get ready to have an amazing night
with your friends. In order to keep the event safe, there are a few important things to know,
so please read carefully below.

When- Saturday, October 2nd, 2021. 7-10pm. Students must be checked
in by 8pm or they will not be allowed in.

Where- Maine South HS. Outdoor dancing and music under a tent near
the Spec Gym. Indoor pictures and games.

Who- Maine South students ONLY. No outside guests will be allowed.
How- Tickets are $25. All sales are online through a link to 5-Star
Students. Ticket sales will open to all students from the 19th until

September 27th.

To-Do Now- Click the link to sign up for 5-Star Students. You will need
to have the app to purchase tickets and find the event when posted.

*% Masks are required to be worn indoors, recommended under the tent.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/13vaSQcBot1WcxW5ZybaNsNunjWdF5WBG/view?usp=sharing

